Faculty Affairs Committee Report

Attendance:  Cheryl Conley, Jane Doorley, Carole Endres, Beth Klaisner, Tracey Kramer,  Ronald Taylor

The Faculty Affairs Committee met on Monday, October 20.  We discussed the following major issues.

 According to the new policy on promotion to Senior Lecturer, the committee is responsible for at least five years to review the process and make recommendations for changes, if needed.  To achieve this goal, we will survey those applicants at the end of the process to solicit feedback about any roadblocks they might have encountered, how the process can be improved, were the timelines met and the quality of the feedback received throughout the process.

We discussed how to have input into the student evaluation form for on-line and off-line courses. The committee will explore various alternatives.  

 The committee will review the past two salary surveys conducted for instructors and lecturers to determine whether or not another salary survey would be worthwhile and then make recommendations.

We discussed funds for professional development and discovered that some colleges allow a set amount of funds for all faculty including instructors and lecturers whereas other colleges do not.  So the committee will evaluate the difference standards and make a recommendation that will be uniform across colleges for instructors, lecturers and senior lecturers.

